
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, StuartStuart.Baker@fema.dhs.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/5/2015 11:45:08 AM
Subject: Re: FEMA attorney

Thanks for reaching out, Stuart. I'll be in touch if we need assistance. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 5, 2015, at 11:29 AM, "Baker, Stuart" <Stuart.Baker@fema.dhs.gov> wrote:


Thanks, Swati.  Hello, Holly.  Standing by to assist.  For ease of reference, the federal regulation 
that governs major disaster declaration requests is found at 44 CFR 206.36.  If you Google "44 
cfr 206.36 gpo", the first hit will be the official Government Printing Office pdf file of that 
regulation.
 

Stuart
 

Sent from my iFEMA mobile device.
 

From: Patel, Swati
 
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 11:23:15 AM
 
To: Baker, Stuart
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: Re: FEMA attorney
 

Thank you Stuart. Looping in Holly Pisarik our new general counsel. 
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Oct 5, 2015, at 11:02 AM, Baker, Stuart <Stuart.Baker@fema.dhs.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Good morning, Swati.  When we last met, you were the general counsel I understand you are now the Chief of Staff.  
Just wanted to touch base to offer my assistance with any FEMA legal issues.  I understand the Governor may be 
requesting a major disaster declaration.  Standing by to assist you with any legal questions regarding that process.
 
> 
 
> Stuart Baker
 
> Regional Counsel
 
> stuart.baker@fema.dhs.gov
> cell 404-694-0355
 
> 
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iFEMA mobile device.


mailto:Pisarik,%20Holly%20%3CHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:Stuart.Baker@fema.dhs.gov
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Stuart.Baker@fema.dhs.gov
mailto:Stuart.Baker@fema.dhs.gov
mailto:stuart.baker@fema.dhs.gov

